

Swimming Permission Form – Junior Camp 2021

Dear Parents

In order for your child to participate in swimming at Pony Club Camp, we must have your permission. We are not required to have a lifeguard, but we do have parents on duty supervising. Children will be grouped and swim on ONE day during the week.

Please complete and return this form NO LATER THAN 31st MAY 2021 to:

Mrs Emma Dag, Spring Cottage, Cold Harbour, Goring Heath, Oxon, RG8 7SY I give permission for my child to participate in swimming while attending Pony Club Camp from 26th - 29th July 2020 I do not give permission for my child to participate in swimming while attending Pony Club Camp from 26th – 29th July 2020 Child's Name: Parent's Name: Parent's Signature: My child's swimming ability is designated as: (tick one) Non-swimmer (needs armbands or flotation device) Can swim unaided in shallow water Can swim unaided in deep water